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Changes to the FEC website:
We have made some changes to the FEC website which we 
hope will make finding information easier. If your prior “favorites” don’t work, go directly to the new homepage 
(http://www.washington.edu/research/maa/index.html). We continue to update these, so check in periodically to see what’s new. 
GC1 Addendum Revised!
Check out the changes on the recently revised GC1 Addendum now available on the OSP website.

Cost Share Calculator
The “Excel Toolpak” MUST BE TURNED ON FOR THE COST SHARE CALCULATOR TO FUNCTION CORRECTLY. It’s easy, should take you about 60 seconds and the directions are right on the FEC website. See link to website above.
Newsletters
There is now a link to current and prior newsletters on the FEC website. While we communicate directly with Administrators and FEC Coordinators, we have had requests from others in the department to be added to this list. Anyone can now access the newsletters. 

Signatures
New on the FEC website! What is the procedure for signatures when the faculty member is unavailable to sign? 

The faculty member whose name is on the form should sign the FEC. In exceptional circumstances the Chair or Dean may sign when they have knowledge of and can verify that the work was performed. The department FEC coordinator should always send an informational copy to the faculty member 

If the faculty member is unavailable (i.e., not on campus) to sign the FEC, there are some alternative methods the department can use to secure confirmation by the employee. 

1. Send the FEC by mail or FAX for review and signature and have the 
employee confirm the effort, sign and return the form by U.S. or campus mail. 

2. Send the FEC by email, have the employee respond by return email 
to the chair or dean that the effort information on the form is correct. The chair or dean can use the email as a suitable means of verification that the work was performed and provide the in ink signature. The department should keep a copy of the email in the department files.

Questions: suzette@u.washington.edu, 5-7395
